
Wolverine Notes 
Weekly Newsletter       2016-17   Issue 14 
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Thought for the week: “What we are is God’s gift to us. What we become is our gift to God.”     ~ Eleanor Powell 

Small is big!  St. Leonard Community School        Small classes, big future! 

 
The Week in Review: 

 A HUGE THANK YOU to all those parents, family members, and friends who assisted in any way to make the TASTE 
of ST. LEONARD the festive 60 Year celebration that it was last Saturday! Also, much gratitude to all those who 
attended the event and purchased student art projects and silent auction packages. We are especially thankful to 
the following amazing individuals who worked tirelessly to create such a wonderful event: Kate Csabai, Todd 
Csabai, Sally Locraft, Robin Krawiec, Tammy Cook, Kacie Chase, Regina Wagner, Dylan Wagner, Anne Farmer, 
Morry Owen, Mike Gandolfo, Dawn Elliot, Amy Sutherland, Patti Nash, Teresa Riggs, Michelle Smith, Cathy 
Logsdon,  Sheryl Krieger, Louie Rabaut. 

 Kudos to our 6
th

, 7
th

, and 8
th

 grade students who were named an Outstanding Delegation as they participated in 
the Kentucky Youth Assembly early this week: Matthew B., Jaela C., Grant C., Kaelyn D., Caroline D., Megan F., 
Savannah F., Megan L., Ryan M., Gracelyn M., Anabel M., Corleica M., Rachel P., Claudia R., Matthew W., 
Alexander W., and Meaghan W.! Claudia R. was selected as an Outstanding Delegate. Special thanks to Mrs. 
Schepers, Mrs. Stubblefield, and Mr. and Mrs. George Wiggins for chaperoning and guiding our students as they 
participated in the legislative process. 

 During Friday’s Morning Assembly, the students sang songs, paraded to the front lawn, and waved flags in front of 
our “VETERANS, THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE” banner to passing cars as they paid tribute to the men and 
women who have served our country. The first grade students also made thank you cards which were delivered to 
patients at the Veterans Hospital. 

 S.T.A.R. STUDENTS: We are proud of all our S.T.A.R. ticket students! The following students were weekly winners:  
Addison I., Ahmya S., Maddie S., Harper T., Colton H., Eliza D., Cece S., Alaina L., Claudia R.   
 

The Week Ahead:  
Monday, 11/14 Trimester 2 Begins 
Tuesday, 11/15  

 Yearbook Club, 3:15-4:15 

 2
nd

 Grade Reconciliation, Church, 7:00 pm 
Wednesday, 11/16  
Thursday, 11/17 1:00 Dismissal 

 4
th 

Grade to Mt. Holly 

 7/8
th

 Grade Vocations Speaker, 12:00 

 Staff Positive Discipline PD, 1:15 
Friday, 11/18  

 Ms. Natalie from LFPL Reads to Preschool/Kindergarten 

 3
rd

 Grade Prayer Partners Thanksgiving Feast 

 Robotics Club, Science Lab, 3:15 
 
Did you know??.... The 8

th 
grade students boxed seven thousand pounds of food that will be distributed to various 

organizations in our community at Dare to Care this week! Thanks to Mrs. Barry, Mrs. Schepers, and our parents for 
assisting in this experience with our students. Our students are able to serve through their generosity each month. 
 
SUPPORTING LIFELONG SCHOLARS 

 Trimester 1 ended on Friday, November 11
th

. Report cards will be posted on Sycamore and paper copies sent 
home on Friday next week. Please sign and return the paper copy or sign electronically through Sycamore. 
Contact Mr. Reed jreed@stleonardlouisville.org with questions about accessing Sycamore. 

 Please keep our second grade students in your prayers as they receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation this 
Tuesday evening at 7:00 pm. 
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St. Leonard Catholic School, in partnership with families, educates children in a challenging, dynamic, and Christ-centered environment 

through personal, intentional, and innovative instruction. 
 

St. Leonard Catholic School: WHERE COMPASSIONATE, FAITH-FILLED LEARNERS GROW 

 

 Mark your calendars!!! Our K-8 students will be presenting an Advent music performance, “Lessons and Carols” 
on Tuesday, November 29

th
 at 7:00 pm in the church. All K-8 students will participate, and families, parishioners,  

 and friends are invited. The performance will include Scripture lessons which recount the Fall, the promise of a 
Messiah, the Incarnation, and the Great Commission to preach the Good News.  The students will sing carols and 
songs that reflect on the lessons’ messages. Please join us! Contact Mr. Norrid anorrid@stleonardlouisville.org 
with questions about the program. 

 Join us for the Parish Life Holiday Bazaar, Sunday, November 20
th

 from 10:00-3:00 in the Parish Life Center. Many 
vendors selling decorative craft items will be here just in time for your Thanksgiving and Christmas decorating. 
Lunch and activities for young children will be available, and Santa and the Grinch are sure to make a visit!  

 All spirit wear and PE uniform order forms and payment (make checks out to St. Leonard School) MUST be sent 
to Mrs. Stubblefield by November 16

th
. Delivery will be through your child or to the parish office the week of 

December 12
th

.  If your item is a Christmas gift and you would like to make alternative arrangements for pick-up, 
please email marketing@stleonardlouisville.org. Thanks! 

 The 8
th

 grade students will be selling poinsettias for the Christmas holidays. More information to come soon!  

 St. Leonard will host the upcoming Sixth Grade Showcase Governor’s Cup academic competition on Saturday, 
December 3

rd
; volunteers are needed to assist. Contact Mrs. Willenbrink at kwillenbrink@stleonardlouisville.org 

or 897-5265 with questions or to volunteer. 

 Please register with the “Reach Alert” parent notification and emergency alert system to receive school-wide 
emergency notifications (ex., weather closing/delay, power outage, broken water line, lock-down, etc.) to your cell 
phone, home phone, or email. Please go to www.reachalert.com to create an account. Enter “St. Leonard 
School” for the network. The registration/ID number is “stleo”. Call the school office for assistance if needed. 

 The following students were recognized for October H.omework completion, A.ttendance, and T.ardy-free arrivals: 
Tariku C., Ian F., Emma L., Isaiah S., Zachary S., Sinclair F., Ada K., Hank K., Seth L., Legacy S., Nelson C., Megan L., 
Tyler L., Elise M., Lucy P., Kate R., Madeline S., Caiden S., Aidan W., Nadia L., Riley N., Anna O., Sophia K., Dia C., 
Sterling C., Kandace G., Noah L., Lilly P., Brooke M., Vince P., Zachary S., Nia G., Avery M., Caroline N., Matthew 
B., Caroline D.  

 The following former SLS students have been named to their High School Honor Roll for the first quarter:   
Trinity High School: Ephraim Boyance-Stampley, Campbell Coorssen, Joseph Duncan, Trevor Ford, Ethan Gerch, 
Carl Grief, Jackson Ising, Skyler Jordan, Dylan Lasley, Will Liter, Max Lyle, Zach Root 
St. Xavier High School: Benjamin Bell, Christopher Hurst, Peter Hurst, Louie Nash, Patrick Wantland 
 

 

SAFETY PATROL DUTIES  

Week of November 14
th

                                    

AM 
Carpool Assist:  
Mattingly C. 
Stella M. 
Flag and Cones: 
Alexander W.  
Matthew W. 
PM 
Flag and Cones: 
Meaghan W. 
Kiley Y. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Nov 15 2nd Grade Reconciliation 
Nov 17 Early Dismissal 
Nov 17 4th to Mt. Holly 
Nov 17 7/8th Grade Vocations Speaker 
Nov 18 3rd Grade Prayer Partners Thanksgiving Feast 
Nov 20 Parish Life Holiday Bazaar 
Nov 22 Grades 4-6 Conservation Education 
Nov 23-27  Thanksgiving Break 
Nov 28 SAC Meeting 
Nov 29 Lessons and Carols Music Program 
Dec 3 Sixth Grade Showcase 
Dec 3 Robotics Club Competition 
Dec 4 Parish Life First Sunday Donuts with St. Nick 
Dec 6 Grades 3-5 Reconciliation/No School Mass 
Dec 7 Preschool to Derby Dinner Playhouse 
Dec 8 Feast of the Immaculate Conception School Mass 
Dec 13 Preschool Polar Express Day 
Dec 15 4th Grade to Mount Holly 
Dec 16 Christmas Prayer Service 
Dec  16 1:00 pm Dismissal 

 

November/December Calendar of Events 
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